
Dear Members of the Senate Committee  
 
If you do take the time to listen to my voice expressing my concern regarding 
the 2012 Human Rights and Anti-Discrimination Bill, then I thank you for 
allowing what very well may be the last time I am given such a privilege. 
 
As a Filmmaker, I am passionate in pursuing truth and utilizing this creative 
medium to be a ‘voice’ for the many who are lost and forgotten, providing a 
creative and captivating means for storytelling. I share this with you in the 
hopes that you will take a moment to step back, and reflect if you will, on the 
intrinsic value of a human life. Every person is a unique and valued individual, 
worthy of being fought for, and free to place their hopes and trust in a 
Government that stands firm on moral integrity to better our great nation.  
 
My deepest apprehension lies in the potential destruction such a Bill can and 
will lend itself to in our coming future. Undermining free speech, freedom of 
association, freedom of religion and natural justice, offers no hope to a world 
already suffering under the forces of greedy Nations and great evil. 
 
I have seen first-hand the devastatingly destructive and demoralizing effects 
of the Public Court System. I can’t even begin to fathom what other 
horrendous forms of ruin are inevitable for the Innocent, if Clause 124 is 
allowed. It isn’t just an old traditional belief where one should be seen 
innocent before being proved guilty, this is a foundational Christian value and 
for good reason. I only see pure anarchy to follow should this Bill come to 
pass, enforcing an even greater void within the varying classes already 
present in our society. 
 
You, my dear Senators, have a phenomenal obligation, by choosing to use 
your high position of influence to help enforce a change for the better, in a 
world that is hungry for justice and hope. 
 
I pray you will seek wisdom in all you do. 
 
Thanking you for your time. 
 
 
Sincerely 
 
 
Tamara Britza 
Concerned Citizen 


